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From: "ADAY, CHRISTOPHER R (ATTPB)" <ca2657@att.com>

To: <pmartine@energy.state.ca.us>

Date: 1/6/2011 9:26 AM

Subject: Oakley Generating Station concern DO C K ET
Dear Mr. Martinez, 09-AFC-4

My name is Chris Aday. | live in a large residential
neighborhood less than one mile East (down wind) from the proposed
Oakley Generation Station. | am concerned that the noise study DATE M
submitted by the applicants is flawed and inaccurate. The "sample
microphone" for our neighborhood was placed very close to a railway RECD. %
crossing. | feel that the average decibel level stated in the test
doesn't accurately reflect the true noise level of our neighborhood. It
is in the applicants best interest to show higher levels of noise
existing prior to the power plant being built. Also, the factors of
prevailing winds and locally dense fog conditions were not considered. |
think that negative impact that the Oakley Generating Station will have
on our neighborhood would be even greater had those issues been
addressed. Thank you, Chris Aday




